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19 August 2015 
 
 
Lawrence Seinafo 
 
Email:  fyi-request-2930-0127cd63@requests.fyi.org.nz;  
 
Dear Mr Seinafo 
 
Re: Official Information Act Request CDHB/G 9160 
 
We refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982, dated 14 July 2015 requesting the 
following information. 
 

 All communications, meetings and dialogue between Pacific Trust Canterbury and the Canterbury 
District Health Board between 1st of July 2014 and 2nd of July 2015, in regards to mental health 
services, its funding, reports and all communications during this time. 

 
Please refer to Appendix One (attached) for all correspondence between Canterbury District Health 
Board and Pacific Trust Canterbury from 1/7/2014 to 2/7/2015 regarding mental health services. 
 
We are declining to include Mental Health Additional Reporting MHP-63C – Community Services for 
Pacific People (Adult/Youth) under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982. 
 

“9(2)(a) protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons;”  

There were a number of face to face meetings and telephone conversations that did not have minutes 
recorded but the outcome of these is reflected in the correspondence. 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Carolyn Gullery 
General Manager  
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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